Milford Public School

7 Hillside Avenue Milford, New Jersey 08848 Phone: 908-995-4349 Fax: 908-995-4310

Dr. Rick Falkenstein Superintendent Mike Hesington Interim Principal Michele McCann Business Administrator/ Board Secretary

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to a new year at Milford Public School. The first two days of school have been exciting for all of our students, teachers and staff. We are excited about the New Year, and plan on providing your child(ren) with the educational experiences that will help make all of them successful.

Last Spring Dr. Falkenstein (MPS Superintendent) sent out a survey to parents asking for feedback of our AfterCare program. Thank you to those who took the time to respond. We are beginning a program for the 2019-2020 school year. The program will be led by Ms. Lisa Hartpence this year. Ms. Hartpence is a familiar face to the Milford students. She has worked as a substitute teacher at MPS along with other local Hunterdon County schools.

The AfterCare program will run Monday through Fridays directly after school, beginning at 3:15 pm and ending at 6:00 pm. There are a few days throughout the year that the program will not take place (school days directly prior to vacations, emergency closings, etc.). That information will be distributed to parents/guardians, to provide ample notification.

In speaking with Ms. Hartpence, we discussed student information that will be needed to ensure a safe and secure environment for students who participate in the program. A schedule of AfterCare programs and events (homework completion, art projects, physical activities/play time, snacks and treats, etc.) will be developed by Ms. Hartpence. Ms. Hartpence will also secure appropriate student information (registration forms, personal health history, emergency contact/pick up information, etc.) that will help maintain the health and safety of those students enrolled in the program.

If you are interested in the AfterCare program, please contact the school, again, with any questions you may have about the AfterCare program. It would be fantastic to have the participation of your child in the program. Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Interim Principal